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Dear Hinckley Families,

On behalf of the Hinckley Staff, I would like to wish each and every one of you a
relaxing and restful summer. If you travel, be safe! If you staycation then enjoy
the time with your family and friends. As always, I love to receive postcards
from the kids. If you travel someplace far away, or just to Cleveland, please
have the kids drop me a line. Just mail to the school at: 1157 Ridge Road,
Hinckley, Ohio. I love reading about summer adventures. I will draw a gift card
winner from the post cards that I receive. Please see below for important
beginning of the year information. We will see you in August.

Jim Carpenter

2024 OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULE
Students in grades PK-5 are invited to Open House on Monday, August 19. This will offer
parents and students the chance to meet teachers and school staff. The schedule provides a
morning, afternoon and evening option for families.

9:00 - 11:00 am
11:00-1:00 ~ BUILDING CLOSED

1:00 - 3:00 pm
3:30 - 6:00 p.m ~ BUILDING CLOSED

6:00 - 7:30 pm

mailto:jcarpenter@highlandschools.org
mailto:sbazan@highlandschools.org


PTO CORNER Hinckley 2024-2025 PTO Officers:

President: Dannielle Mims Treasurer: Lindsay Colagiovanni

Secretary: Dawn Blankenship V.P. Activities: Hannah Jablonowski

V.P. Fundraising: Jessica Cole

1st Day School Supplies
Click HERE to order your school supplies for the
2024-2025 school year. They will be delivered directly to
your door!

https://highlandmedina-oh.finalforms.com/students/6171
https://click.email.1stdayschoolsupplies.com/?qs=45dd814085369599a51753a6bbcbc9ca7c6f9f95a57f6f9e13e6fc24e31bea9c098c412c08e9fb1788a0c8c86d1a1901ca49fb98279dcb7f


Grade 5 Festivities
Although the weather did not cooperate, the kids still had a great day of fun. Thanks to
everyone who made this possible!

⬇⬇⬇ KEEP GOING⬇⬇⬇



Good Luck 6th Graders!
Class of 2031



Carnival Time
What a great day for our annual K-4 carnival. Students had a great time with all of the games and
prizes. Thanks to all of the parent volunteers!

Thank You For Lunch!
Thank you to Mrs. DiSanza and Mrs. Ludu for working so hard
this year to provide lunch for our students. You are very
appreciated!


